



GREG CHAMPAGNE ST. CHARLES PARISH SHERIFF

260 Judge Edward Dufresne Parkway Luling, LA 70070 Telephone (985) 783-1280 Facsimile (985) 783-1008

February 17, 2021

Honorable Matt Jewell Parish President – St. Charles Parish P.O. Box 302 Hahnville, LA 70057

RE: Installation of "All-Way Stop" Signs at Intersection of Lac Laurier and Lac Verret Drive in Luling

Dear Parish President Jewell:

I am in receipt of a memorandum dated February 11, 2021 with Ordinance No. 21-2-7 concerning an "All-Way Stop" at the intersection of Lac Laurier Drive and Lac Verret Drive in Luling.

Please let me know once the signage has been installed at this location.

I have forwarded this information to our officers so they can enforce this once the signage had been installed.

Please advise if you have any further questions.

Sincerely,

Greg Champagne

Sheriff - St. Charles Parish

GC:cv

cc:

Michelle Impastato (Council Secretary)

SC1-2021-2001